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     Upcoming Events 
 

o The children will be having a 

Memorial Day picnic on 

Friday, May 24th. We will 

have a sign up sheet. 

 

o Wear red/white/blue on 

Friday,  May 24th for 

Memorial Day! 

 

o The center will be closed on 

Monday, May 27th in 

observance of Memoria Day. 

 

 

 

 

Star Teacher! 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the 

Month Miss Angela! Miss Angela is one of the 

Universal Pre-k teachers at the Niagara Falls 

Blvd. location! She has been a new addition to 

our Bunny Bunch family this year and has proven 

to be an incredible asset! Miss Angela came in 

this year ready to rock and roll. She is a great 

teacher and all the students in her class adore 

her. She works well with everyone and always 

makes sure her students are learning and 

having fun! Miss Angela is a sought-after 

teacher to work with! Everyone knows if they 

are working with her, they will have a good day! 

Miss Angela also works in our wrap around rooms 

and has shown us how well she works with all 

different kinds of children. She knows just about 

every pre-k student in the building and always 

gets friendly hellos when she is walking down 

the hall because everyone is always excited to 

see her! Miss Angela offers a helping hand 

wherever she sees it is needed. She will offer to 

clean, stay late, or help another teacher out 

who is having a hard day. We are so thankful   

for Miss Angela and couldn’t be prouder                       

to have her as a teacher at Bunny Bunch!               

Congratulations Miss Angela, we love you!!! 

 

Notes From 

The Director… 

 

The children are 

loving being able to 

get outside more! 

If your child needs 

a specific kind of 

sunscreen only 

please make sure 

to label it and let a 

teacher know. We 

are looking forward 

to more fun 

outdoor activities 

this month! 

 

We hope all of our 

moms and 

grandmas have a 

wonderful      

Mother’s Day this 

month! The 

children have been 

working hard on 

special gifts! 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday!!!  

 

This month we would like to 

wish Jameson, Remi, & Riley a 

very happy 1st birthday, Abby 

a very happy 4th birthday, 

and Aria a very happy 5th 

birthday!! We would also like 

to wish Miss Barb & Miss 

Taylor a very happy birthday 

this month! We hope you all 

have a wonderful day! 😊 

 

 

Star Students! 

Each month we have a “Star Student” 

of the month. The lead teacher will make the 

choice. Certificates and prizes will be available 

to the children at the beginning of each 

month. The teacher will base their decision on 

growth and development, relating 

to others, and other STAR qualities! 😊 
 

Our wonderful Star Students this month are… 

INFANTS:  Mason  
 

TODDLERS: Addyson  
 

PRE-K 3:          Colton  

         & Adley  
 

PRE-K 4:        Scarlett  

        & Luca  

    

 

   

  &  

   

 



 

 

Our theme this month is 

 

Healthy Foods & Nutrition! 

The babies will be busy this month 

learning all about healthy foods, such 

as yummy fruits and vegetables. The 

stories and songs this month will focus 

on good nutrition. The fun crafts will 

have the children gluing to make peas 

in a pod and making cute strawberry 

handprints! In addition, the infants will 

also be getting outside for walks more 

as the sunny weather continues. This 

will be an exciting and enjoyable 

month for these little cuties! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

TO JAMESON, REMI, & RILEY WHO 

TURN 1 THIS MONTH!! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

 

• Don’t forget to label all bottles, 

sippy cups, pacifiers, and any other 

items your child brings in with 

their first & last name. Thanks!  

• Wear red/white/blue on Friday, May 

24th for Memorial Day! 

• The center will be closed on Monday, 

May 27th  for Memorial Day. 

• The babies will be getting outside for 

walks more as the nice weather 

continues! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Infant Star of 

the Month, 

Mason!! 



Infant Star Of The Month! 

 

Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month, Mason!!                                           

Mason is such a sweet and loving little boy who is truly such a joy to have in our Infant 

Room! He is always so happy, calm, and easy going. He always has such great days and is 

loved and adored by everyone here! He has been having a lot of fun and we love seeing all of 

the new things that he does. Mason has been becoming more independent, he is doing well 

with feeding himself and with doing crafts on his own. He likes to hold the paintbrush all by 

himself and is always excited to paint, it is so cute to watch him do all of the crafts. Mason 

is very observant and you can tell he likes to learn new things. You can always find him 

watching everyone and everything going on in the room. He loves to play with all of his little 

friends and he always plays so nicely. He has so much fun rolling the ball back and forth, 

playing in the toy car, and he loves to dance, especially to Baby Shark. Mason is also a big 

fan of books and loves when his teachers read to him! This handsome, very loveable, and 

super sweet little boy is so much fun to have here with us at Bunny Bunch and we are 

excited to continue to watch him learn and grow! Congratulations Mason!! We love you!!! 



Our theme this month is 

HOORay FOR MAY! 

 

This month has a variety of topics for the 

kiddos to learn about! We will start this 

fun month off learning all about “Flowers!” 

the toddlers will be making fun crafts and 

even planting their own flowers! Our 

second week “Music” will have the kiddos 

exploring different ways to create music 

as they make lots of fun instruments! One 

of our favorites weeks, “Butterflies” will 

be a fun one for the children as they learn 

about the life cycle of a butterfly with fun 

and colorful crafts and activities. We will 

end this fun month talking all about 

“Healthy Food.” Strawberry handprints, 

pizza crafts, and peas in a pod are just a 

few of the fun activities planned for this 

week as well as talking all about healthy 

foods. These little cuties are sure to have 

fun month full of learning! 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS 

• Don’t forget to label all sippy cups, 

blankets, and any other items your 

child brings in with their first & 

last name. Thanks!  

• Wear red/white/blue on Friday, 

May 24th for Memorial Day! 

• The center will be closed on 

Monday, May 27th  for Memorial 

Day. 

• The toddlers will be getting 

outdoors for walks and on the 

playground more as the nice 

weather continues! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Toddler Star of 

the Month, 

Addyson!! 



Toddler Star Of The Month! 

 

Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, Addyson!!                                                    

Addyson is one of the happiest and friendliest toddlers who brings so much sunshine to the 

classroom each day she is here! This little sweetie is never anything but smiles, which she has 

such a beautiful and adorable smile. We love her constant good mood and happy attitude. Anyone 

who walks into the classroom can count on Addyson to greet them. She is so personable, sweet, 

and loving. You can tell by the way she treats others that she has such a big heart. Addyson 

loves her friends and gets along with absolutley everyone. She loves to help her friends 

whenever needed and is always there to help her teachers! Addyson loves to have fun and  has 

the best time playing with everyone throughout the day. This little cutie is always sharing and 

playing so nicely.  Not only is Addyson caring and kind but she is very bright! She really loves to 

do Circle Time in the morning and participates a ton! She knows so much already and is always 

eager to learn more. Addyson is always up for whatever activity they will be doing, she 

especially loves to do crafts! You can also find her happy while playing with the baby dolls, doing 

puzzles, and playing outside with her friends. This beautiful, bright, fun-loving, and super sweet 

little girl is always impressing us and we are so lucky to have her here with us at Bunny Bunch! 

Congratulations Addyson!! We love you!!! 



                            

Our theme this month is 

HOORAY FOR MAY! 

 

As sure as April showers have brought us 

spring flowers, May promises to bring 

sunny days and warmer weather as well 

as smiles to the children’s faces as 

outdoor activities once again become a 

part of the Bunny Bunch experience! 

This month the children will be doing a lot 

of learning and exploring focused around 

the outdoors. We will be learning all about 

“Weather,” “Showers Of Flowers,” 

“Butterflies,” and “Bugs!” Painting, 

coloring, writing, drawing, reading, 

singing, and lots of time outdoors will all 

be a part of this fun month of learning. 

May is going to be such a fun month for 

this Pre-K 3 Class! 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
 

TO ABBY 
 

WHO TURNS 4 THIS MONTH!! 
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• Don’t forget to label all cups, blankets, 

and any other items your child brings 

in with their first & last name. 

Thanks!  

• Wear red/white/blue on Friday, 

May 24th for Memorial Day! 

• The center will be closed on 

Monday, May 27th for Memorial 

Day. 

• The children will be getting 

outdoors for walks and on the 

playground more as the nice 

weather continues! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our 

Pre-K 3 Stars of the 

Month, 

Colton & Adley!! 



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month!

 

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Adley!!                                                   

Adley is such a sweet and loving young lady who has been having a lot of fun in class and has 

been impressing us more and more lately! She is always excited to learn new things and is 

always up for whatever the class will be doing. She loves centertime where she gets to 

learn and have fun! Adley has been having the best time making crafts and always creates 

something beautiful.  She has been working very hard and has been doing very well with 

the rules and routines of the classroom. She loves to learn and she really loves to have fun! 

When it comes to playtime this happy girl is always smiling and laughing. She absoultely 

loves to play pretend in the kitchen and dress up center and play with the baby dolls. Adley 

has a great imagination! She also has the best time dancing to music, she has some cute 

dance moves! This little sweetie is very caring and kind. She has so much fun playing with 

her friends throughout the day and plays so niely with everyone. She loves to give her 

teachers hugs and is there to help anyone whenever needed, she is truly such a sweetheart! 

This beautiful and kind young lady brings so much joy to our Pre-K 3 Room and we are 

very proud of her! Congratulations Adley!! We love you!!! 



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month! 

 

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Colton!!                                                  

Colton is one of the happiest kids whose fun-loving personality and big smile brighten up the 

room each day he is here! As soon as you walk into the pre-k 3 room, you can bet that 

Colton will you greet you with a friendly hello and a big hug. He is such a loving and sweet 

little guy who makes everyone smile. Colton is always full of joy and is too funny! The things 

he says and does always have his teachers and friends laughing. Colton is always ready to 

learn and have fun. He has been having a lot of fun during centers and has been 

participating a lot more lately! No matter what he is doing, this happy boy has a big smile 

on his face. He really likes to build with the blocks, legos, and magnet tiles, and he always 

builds something awesome! He also likes to use his imagination in the dress up center, play 

with the toy cars, and he absolutely loves to run around outside on the playground! He has a 

blast playing with all of his friends throughout the day too! Others love being around Colton 

because he is always having fun and is very caring too. Colton loves being around his friends 

and is always very sweet. This handsome, kind, and bright young man is a joy to have here 

with us at Bunny Bunch! Congratulations Colton!! We love you!!! 

 



 

Our theme this month is 

HOORay FOR MAY! 

 
May is going to have a variety of themes for the children 

to focus on! We will start the month off with a theme all of 

the children always love. “Flowers All Around” will have 

the children learning all about how plants and flowers 

grow. They will be doing so many fun and colorful crafts 

and will even get to plant their own seed to take home 

and watch grow! “Colorful Butterflies” will teach the 

children all about life cycles and symmetry. The children 

will also watch their class caterpillars grow from cocoons 

into beauitful butterflies! “Transportation” will be a fun 

week as the kiddos will be doing fun travel centered 

activities. Train names, traffic light crafts, and lots of 

books will all be a part of the week as we talk all about 

different ways to travel. “Interesting Insects” wil involve 

lots of counting, rhyming, and fun crafts as we learn all 

about the little creatures we may be seeing as the nice 

weather continues! “Soaring Into Summer” takes us into 

our last week of the month with fun crafts and activities 

centering around birds! The children are working really 

hard preparing for Kindergarten. Rhyming, opposites, 

sight words, and math fun will all be a part of this month 

of learning as well! We cannot believe we are already 

nearing the end of the school year but we are sure that 

May is going to be another super fun month for the kiddos! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

TO ARIA WHO TURNS 5 THIS MONTH!! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

*Wear red/white/blue on Friday, May 

24th for Memorial Day! 

*The center will be closed on Monday, 

May 27th  for Memorial Day. 

*The children will be getting outdoors 

for walks and on the playground more 

as the nice weather continues! Please 

make sure your child has sneakers 

each day for outside! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Pre-K 4 Stars 

of the Month, 

Scarlett & Luca!! 

 

 

 



Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month! 

Scarlett was chosen as our Star of the Month for her eagerness to learn new things each 

and every day! Scarlett has been working very hard in the classroom and has been 

impressing us with how quickly she learns new things! She has a great love for learning and 

has learned so many new things this school year. While in centers, Scarlett loves to make 

beautiful crafts, practice her writing in dry erase, and play with playdough. She has been 

working hard in the learning centers and has been taking her time more with all of her 

work. She is very creative and we love all of her drawings and all of the detail she adds to 

them! Scarlett has become more independent and likes to try and do things on her own, she 

is a very bright and determined young lady! Scarlett loves to learn, but she also loves to have 

fun! She really loves the play centers where she gets to play with all of her friends! You can 

always find her so happy while building with the legos or magnet tiles or playing pretend in the 

kitchen center. Scarlett has a great imagination and is always having a blast while playing. We 

are very proud of this beautiful, fun-loving, caring, and bright young lady and know that she will 

absolutely love Kindergarten, but will sure miss having her in our Pre-K Class!                

Congratulations Scarlett!! We love you!!! 



Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month! 

 
Luca is our Pre-K 4 Star of the Month for his wonderful participation during class each and 

every day! Luca has a great love for learning and it shows in the way he is always so happy to 

do Circle Time and centers during class. He is nothing but smiles while learning and he loves to 

participate! We love how excited he gets to answer questions, it is so cute! He is very bright and 

learns new things very quickly! He loves to show us how he knows all of his letters and numbers, 

and how high he can count. Luca also loves to be Miss Kristen’s helper during Circle Time and he 

loves all of the class jobs! When it comes to center time, he has the same enthusiasm as he does 

during Circle! He gets right into groups and has been working very hard. He is doing very well 

with taking his time with his work lately and it shows in all that he does. We love all of his 

drawings, especially the people he draws, they are always so cute! Luca is always so happy and 

so excited to do whatever the class is doing during the day. Others love being around him 

because of his positive attitude and fun-loving personality. He has made lots of new friends this 

year, which is no surprise! He is truly such a caring, funny, loving, friendly, handsome, and bright 

young man!  We are going to miss having him in class next year but know that he will have so 

much fun in Kindergarten! Congratulations Luca!! We love you!!! 


